
Dear Requester 

 

I refer to your recent Freedom of Information request: 

 

Could you kindly provide me with the answer to the questions listed below for the years 2011-2021:  

 

• How much money had been spent on subsidence repairs per year for the last ten years?  

 

I would like to please ask, if the information dating back to 2016 is not available, could I nonetheless 

please obtain the information which you have for all other available years between 2016 and 2021. 

Any information provided would be greatly appreciated. If it is not possible to provide the 

information requested due to the information exceeding the cost of compliance limits identified in 

Section 12, please provide advice and assistance, under the Section 16 obligations of the Act, as to 

how I can refine my request.  

 

The response is as follows: 

 

We have Interrogated our asset management system, which contains records of all building repairs 

and maintenance projects. 

 

Between 2016 and present we have no records of works or projects specific to subsidence, so can 

only report that we have spent £0 in each of the years in question for subsidence repairs. 

 

Over the years we have undertaken works/projects addressing structural issues, but the causes of 

the structural issues being addressed are varied and whilst subsidence may have been a component, 

none of the records reference subsidence as the principal cause. 

 

I hope this assists. Should you have any further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact me 

directly on the details below. 

 

Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

 

In addition to this and for future reference Nottingham County Council regularly publishes previous 

FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  

 

You can use the search facility using keywords. 

 

If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to 

the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 

or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above. 


